
 

 

 

 

 
EPM Informs Public Opinion: 

 

According to the information received from the company, Sura, 
the insurance company will, during this week, make the 
payment within the “Directors and Managers Civil Liability” 
policy, due to the sentence confirmed by the Comptroller 
General of the Republic, last November 26, 2021, due to the 
contingency that occurred at the Ituango Hydroelectric Project 
in April, 2018. 

EPM this reimbursement to the Comptroller General of the 
Republic when it is made, indicating the date and amount.  

 

Medellín, December 20, 2021 


